
This month, the high school youth group traveled to San 
Diego, CA and joined 50 other youth at Young Neighbors 
in Action. While there we served the residents of the St. 
Paul Vincent Center lunch and painted several classrooms 

at the oldest parish in Chula Vista. We learned about 
Catholic Social Justice. Then, we took what we learned 
and put it to action at our at our work sites. Thank for 
your prayers and support! 


